
CQ1 
QUESTION TO BE ASKED BY COUNCILLOR WENDY SMITH OF THE 
PORTFOLIO HOLDER FOR PLANNING, HOUSING AND HERITAGE AT THE 
MEETING OF THE CITY COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON 5 MARCH 2018 
 

 
Could the Portfolio Holder for Planning, Housing and Heritage tell us how the 
Government’ acceptance of our Selective Licensing scheme will improve conditions 
for many of our residents who live in privately rented accommodation? 
 

CQ2 
QUESTION TO BE ASKED BY COUNCILLOR POWER OF THE PORTFOLIO 
HOLDER FOR BUSINESS, EDUCATION AND SKILLS AT THE MEETING OF THE 
CITY COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON 5 MARCH 2018 
 

 
Can the Portfolio Holder for Business, Education and Skills comment on the impact 
events like the Nottingham North Jobs Fair have in helping get young people in our 
outer estates into work? 
 

CQ3 
QUESTION TO BE ASKED BY COUNCILLOR JONES OF THE PORTFOLIO 
HOLDER FOR NEIGHBOURHOOD SERVICES AND LOCAL TRANSPORT AT 
THE MEETING OF THE CITY COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON 5 MARCH 2018 
 

 
Can the Portfolio Holder for Neighbourhood Services and Local Transport tell 
Council what measures were made to ensure that traffic has kept on moving in 
Nottingham in spite of the heavy snow that we have seen over the past week? 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


